
DESMOS DELEGATION RECEIVED BY HIS BEATITUDE THE PATRIARCH OF 
JERUSALEM THEOPHILUS III. 
 
 
After the DESMOS Committee 
Meeting in Madaba, Jordan, 
DESMOS delegation consisting of 
the Committee member Zoran 
Petrovic, Secretary General Marko 
Petrovic, International Relations and 
PR Commissioner Maher Sahlyeh 
and the President of the Scout 
Organisation of Serbia Momcilo 
Petkovic, accompanied by the 
representatives of Palestinian 
Orthodox Scouts, visited the Greek 
Orthodox Patriarchate of Jerusalem 
on Monday, February 25, 2008. 
 
 
The delegation was received by His Beatitude The Patriarch of 
Jerusalem Theophilus III. 
 
His Beatitude The Patriarch of Jerusalem welcomed DESMOS 
representatives at the Patriarchate premises and expressed 
His pleasure regarding the successful DESMOS Committee 
meeting in Madaba, Jordan, which he warmly supported. 
 
DESMOS representatives informed His Beatitude about 
DESMOS activities and plans for the future. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
His Beatitude The Patriarch of Jerusalem Theophilus III offered DESMOS delegation 
the medallion, which was issued on the occasion of 2000 years of Christianity. 
 
After the pleasant conversation with DESMOS representatives, His Beatitude The 
Patriarch of Jerusalem Theophilus III wished DESMOS the success and prosperity in 
implementing its mission. 
 


